
 

 

 

 

Access and Inclusion Advisory Committee Expressions of Interest 

Reopen  

South Gippsland Shire Council is looking for more members to join its Access and Inclusion Advisory 

Committee. 

The Access and Inclusion Advisory Committee has been created to provide advice to Council on issues 

of access and inclusion; promote inclusive practices; and contribute to the development of policies, 

strategies and plans. It is currently made up of 11 members, which are a combination of community 

members with lived experience of barriers to access and inclusion, and organisational representatives 

who work with access and inclusion issues.  

The Committee is seeking more community member representation to ensure a broad spectrum of 

voices are being considered. 

If you would like to find out more, or apply for this Committee, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/access-inclusion-committee   

If you would like to talk to someone about the Committee, please contact the Community Development 

team on 5662 9200 or email community.development@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, John Schelling: 

“The Committee is already making great progress towards a comprehensive Access and Inclusion Action 

Plan. This is a great opportunity for anyone who has experienced barriers to access and inclusion to be 

part of a Committee that can directly inform Council.”  
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